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Welcome to January! 
 Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
 
Happy New Year! Welcome back to school and the start to the year 2024. I 
hope you were able to spend time with your families and rest and relax. We 
are continuing with quarter 2 as we resume classes. We have a new learning 
opportunity for parents who are interested in helping their child read. Please 
see page two of this newsletter for the details.  
 
Although we’ve had a very warm and dry start to our winter season, we know 
the Minnesota weather will make its way to us. Please review our playground 
winter gear expectations.  
 
To play on ALL AREAS of the playground, students must have: 

• Grades K-4 – Snow pants, boots, jacket, hat, gloves/mittens 
• Grades 5-6 – Jacket, hat, gloves/mittens 

 
To play on the BLACKTOP ONLY, students must have: 

• Grades K-4 – Jacket, hat, gloves/mittens 
 
Our health office receives donations throughout the year and does have a 
limited supply of all the required items. Please contact our health office at 218-
927-7725 if you need assistance with winter gear.  
 
I encourage you to read each page of our newsletter for the details and 
reminders of school events. I again want to encourage you to reach out to me 
if you have any questions or concerns  at any time throughout the school year 
at 218-927-4838 ext. 2106. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew G. Dokken 
Rippleside Elementary Principal 
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Literacy Skills Night 



 
 

  

 
 
  

Children’s Dental Services 

Bus Garage – Meet our Drivers! 

 Clint Preisinger 

Clint lives in the Crosby-Ironton area with his 
wife of 5 years, Aimee Preisinger. He has 2 
adult children, Brea and Ian, who live in 
Bovey MN. On October 12, 2023 Clint 
became a grandpa for the first time to Oaklen, 
Wayne Otto. Clint enjoys raising chickens and 
rabbits. He has three dogs and two cats who 
perform endless shenanigans on his small 
homestead. In the spring and summer months, 
Clint enjoys working on his GranTorino and 
taking it for a ride around Crosby and the 
surrounding area. In the fall, Clint enjoys the 
childhood tradition of deer hunting with his 
brothers and uncle. He spends his time fixing 
up his family home that he helped his father 
build from the ground up. Clint has been a 
mechanic for over 20 years. He enjoyed a 
short break from wrenching when he traveled 
with his wife. Clint is excited about the 
opportunity to work with the Aitkin ISD1 
family and contribute his knowledge and skill 
to supporting his coworkers, students, and the 
community. 

Timberwolves Get Fit! 

Mrs. Carlson is excited to announce the 
Timberwolves Get Fit program is back! 

Rippleside will be participating in the 
Timberwolves Get Fit Program from 
November 27th - January 5th. Students will 
record minutes of exercise – 15 minutes = 
1 point. Each student that earns 25 or 
more points will earn a Timberwolves 
prize package including: 

• A complimentary ticket for a select 
Timberwolves game! 

Mrs. Carlson will introduce the program 
to students during PE. Help support your 
kids by enjoying exercise/movement with 
them each day. 

 

 



 
  4th – 6th Choir Concert 

Thursday, January 11, 2023 

Location: Rippleside Cafeteria 

Times: 9:45AM – Matinee open to the public 
1:45PM – Student Body Performance 
 
Who: ALL students in the 4th, 5th and 6th 
grade choir will attend both of the concerts 

What to Wear: Students will wear clothes that 
make them feel proud and excited to perform. 
There is no particular color or uniform. 

5th & 6th Grade Band Concert 

Monday, January 29, 2023 

Location: Rippleside Cafeteria & AHS 
Auditorium 

Times: 9:45AM – Matinee for Student Body 
 
7:00PM – Evening Formal Performance at 
AHS Auditorium 
 
Who: ALL students in the 5th and 6th grade 
band are required to attend both of the concerts 

What to Wear: Students will wear clothes that 
make them feel proud and excited to perform. 
There is no particular color or uniform, but 
dress clothes are preferred. 

What to Bring: Students are responsible for 
bringing their instruments and music from 
Rippleside to the High School 

Evening Concert Call Time: Students should 
arrive for the concert at 6:00PM so we can do 
a short dress rehearsal.  

Drop Off Location: Students can be dropped 
off at door B of the high school, which is 
located on the north side of the school on 3rd 
St NW. Students will be checked in by high 
school helpers and shown where to go. 

Please email Mr. Taylor Meeks with any 
questions at tmeeks@isd1.org 



 
 

 
  

Just for Kix Dance 



 
  

Just for Kix Dance 



 
 

 

  

Come and Join!
Engage their motor skills EARLY ON.

Register Online today at: justforkix.com/danceclasses

Join us for a fun-filled day of dancing, friendship
bracelets and all things of your favorite pop star!

Camp includes activities and learning a routine to perform

Age: K - 6th grade
Fee: $$30.00
Taylor Swift-inspired dance camp

Amy Lundgren
218-820-5274 | crosby _MN@justforkix.com

January 20, 2024
11:00am - 2:00pm

Crosby-Ironton High School
711 Poplar Street

Just for Kix Dance 



 
 

 

 

 
  

Monthly Meeting 
Come to our meeting! The next meeting of the 
PTO will be on Monday, January 15th  starting at 
5:30PM in the Media Center. No separate 
childcare, however kids are welcome at the 
meetings. 

The meetings are usually held on the 3rd Monday 
of each month. Everyone is welcome! 

 

PTO News & Events 

 

Golden Gobbler Award 
Each month parents and Rippleside staff 
members will be able to nominate any employee 
(teacher, custodian, bus driver, 
paraprofessional, secretary, etc.) of Rippleside 
that they think has done an exceptional job. 
Golden Gobbler winner for the month of 
January is Mr. Meeks! 

Nomination slips can be found at the Rippleside 
Office.   

Volunteers Needed 

The PTO is looking for volunteers to help with 
planning and organizing the Walk-a-thon. Please 
send an email to : pto@isd1.org if you are interested.  



 
  Early Childhood Screening 

Who: Children who are three years of age by January   
  1st, 2024 are eligible to participate in Early    
  Childhood Screening. 
  Please Note:  Minnesota Statute requires that all 
  children must be screened one time prior to   
  entering kindergarten. 

What: Screening is a free, quick, simple check of a child’s   
  overall development.  The goal is to detect any    
  possible learning or health concerns so that children   
  can get the necessary help they need prior to    
  entering kindergarten. 

When: Thursday, January 18th, 2024 10:00am - 6:00pm 

Where: Screening is held at the Aitkin Children’s Center

Early Childhood 
Screening Looking 

for all 3-4 year 
olds….

Call 927-7735 to schedule your appointment today!!!!



 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

January Menu 

Jan 3rd – School 
Resumes 

Jan. 10th – Activity 
Pictures 

Jan. 11th – 4th – 6th 
Choir Concert 

Jan. 12th – 
4Fremling Cribbage 

Jan. 17th – 5th/6th 
Math Master 
Practice Starts 

Jan. 18th – Early 
Childhood 
Screening 

Jan. 18th – Quarter 
2 Ends 

Jan. 18th – 4Dotzler 
Cribbage 

Jan. 19th – NO 
SCHOOL Teacher 
In-Service 

Jan. 22nd – Quarter 
3 Begins 

Jan. 22nd – PTO 
Meeting 

Jan. 25th – 
Farm2School Lunch 

Jan. 26th – 4Nordick 
Cribbage 

Jan. 29th – 5th & 6th 
Band Concert 

Jan. 31st – 
Children’s Dental 
Services 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


